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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
September 16, 2021 
 

Sowell Estates Sewer Replacement Project Postponed 
 

DECATUR, Ga.—Efforts to improve sewer service throughout DeKalb County continue 
Monday, Sept. 20, with the launch of  
 
The Sowell Estates Sewer Replacement Project, previously scheduled to begin Sept. 
20, has been postponed. 
 
The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management will provide information 
about the rescheduling of the project at a later date. 
 
The Sowell Estates Sewer Replacement Project will include installation of new, larger 
sewer lines. Contractors have begun assessing and preparing the impacted areas. 
More than 4,500 feet of existing 14- and18-inch-diameter sewer lines will be upgraded 
to 24-inch-diamter lines. 
 
More information, visit www.dekalbwatershed.com,  call the DWM Project Information 
Line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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